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No. 2'!>'2..'6/NFA-2024/80.01/SFW (50 yrs.) (1970-74) 

Sir/Madam, 

Warm greetings from IGNFA! 

I am happy to share with you that Indira Gandhi National Forest Academy (IGNFA) is 
organizing two-day Senior Foresters' Workshop for Indian Forest Service (IFS) officers on 
completion of 50 years of their joining the service. The workshop is convened for the officers 
of 1970-72, 1971-73, 1972-74, 1973-75 and 1974-76 courses on 27 and 28 March 2024 at 
IGNFA Dehradun. By now, eleven such Workshops for 319 IFS officers have been 
conducted since 2008. 

At IGNFA we look forward to this Workshop as an opportunity to understand the work 
and organizational developments in the forestry sector, their contextualization and learnings 
for the contemporary Forest Management. The Workshop schedule envisages a mix of 
interaction, reflection, and way forward approaches sessions. 

Accordingly, I invite you to participate in the Workshop. 

Boarding and Lodging for the participants will be arranged by the Academy. Further, 
you are requested to provide information about your participation in the form shared on 
Academy website at the following link: 

b..!.!Qs://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1 FAlpQLSePubPgh097WUMgOrftSmgp8yuOnKai 
idFn 7dnneOHOjd-4g/viewform 

Dr. M. Sud hagar, IFS (sfwignfa@gmail.com/9465911654) is Workshop Coordinator. 

Youts faithfully 
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(Jagmohan Sharma) 
Director, IGNFA 

To 
The IFS Officers 
(1970,1971,1972,1973 & 1974 Batches) 
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